
 
 
 

5th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The school has been given the opportunity to take part in a project that will run jointly 
between schools and the Metropolitan Police. This project is known as Operation 
Encompass.  

Operation Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next school day, 
when a child or young person (under 18) has been exposed to, or involved in, any domestic 
incident.  

Operation Encompass will ensure that a trained member of the school staff, known as the 
Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL), is informed. The DSL can then use the information that 
has been shared, in confidence, to ensure the wellbeing of the child. The DSLs here at 
Danson are Mrs Allen, Mrs Hunter and Miss Bell. 

We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and we believe this will be 
extremely beneficial for all those involved.  

If you have any concerns or questions, then please contact one of our school DSLs and we 
will be happy to discuss this with you further. Further information about the project can be 
found on the school’s website.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Allen  

Headteacher  

 

Bexley London Borough 
Directorate of Education 
 
Interim Headteacher:  
Mrs A Allen 
(BEd, MA, NPQH,  
PQSI (Distinction) 

 

 Danson Primary School 
Danson Lane 

Welling 
Kent 

DA16 2BH 
Tel: 020 8303 1858 

 
Fax: 020 8304 2075 
email:office@danson.bexley.sch.uk 
 

mailto:office@danson.bexley.sch.uk

